
At the October 20, 2020 meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following action: 
 
Superintendent’s report: 

 Heard a review of number of students enrolled in Blended Learning cohort 
teams. 

 Received update on changes to calendar dates.  Heard updates on 
Strategic Plan changes. 

 
General business: 

 Approved the five-year forecast. 

 Approved amended lease agreement with Head Start. 

 Approved resolution authorizing gift from JBL Construction for donation of 
improvements to baseball field, including block wall, backstop and other 
concrete work. 

 Approved renewal of faithful performance policy. 

 Approved agreement for check guarantee service. 

 Approved resolution for Bond Anticipation Notes. 

 Approved addition of separate Diversity goal (#6). 

 Approved Title I memorandum of understanding. 

 Approved psychology services for St. Patrick’s School.    

 . 
   

Personnel issues: 

 Approved June 1, 2021 retirement of Brian McCombs, Roosevelt math 
teacher, and August 1, 2021 retirement of Rose Vecchio, Assistant 
Treasurer. 

 Approved appointments of tutors, classified, supplementals and 
substitutes.  

 
Miscellaneous: 

 Accepted donations totaling $8,065.00. 


